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TOWN OF WARRENTON 
21 Main Street 
Warrenton, VA 20186 
 
Attention:  Warrenton Town Council 
 
Re:   Broadview Avenue Safety Improvements Project 

  
Subject: Request for Continuance of Daytime Work 
 
 
Members of the Town Council: 
 
General Excavation would like to thank the Council for granting us approval to perform daytime work on a trial 
basis. We have performed several closures over the past 30 days and had no issues with either traffic or 
complaints from business owners. Nighttime lane closures have also been performed over the last 30 days in 
areas where we have observed heavier traffic during the day. Attached to this letter is a log of the lane closures 
implemented during the trial period.    
 
We have paid special attention to traffic patterns since the start of the project and believe that we have a firm 
grasp on which areas and work activities can be performed during the day, and which areas will require night 
work. General Excavation believes that completion of the following work activities during the day will result in an 
accelerated project timeline: 
 

• Concrete Flatwork (sidewalk, curb & gutter, entrances)  
• Signal work at the intersection of Broadview Avenue, Waterloo Street, and Frost Avenue 
• Installation of storm drainage structures and associated pipe  

 
 
We would like to request daytime work approval from the Council to perform the activities listed above for the 
duration of the project. Please note that some portions of these work activities will still need to be completed at 
night. Should approval be granted we will use our best judgement to decide which work areas and activities 
benefit the project and the public more by being completed at night rather than during the day. As stated 
previously, we have observed traffic patterns within the project limits during the trial period and taken it upon 
ourselves to work nights to complete certain activities in the best interest of the businesses along Broadview 
Avenue and the travelling public. We intend to use the same good judgement throughout the duration of the 
project.  
 
Please review this request and let us know if any additional information is required prior to deciding on this 
matter. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Mark Rowles 
Project Manager 
General Excavation, Inc. 


